
 

  

Meeting Reminders 

There are a number of important meetings for the Dulles District coming up over the next two 

weeks that I wanted to remind you about--starting tonight.  Please see below: 

Tuesday, October 1 

VDOT Information Session on the Bi-County Parkway 

VDOT will hold a public information meeting on the Bi-County Parkway on Tuesday, October 

1 from 6:00pm to 9:00pm at John Champe High School located at 41535 Sacred Mountain Street 

in Aldie.  Residents may stop by anytime during this time period to view maps and documents 

and ask staff members about the project.  The proposed Bi-County Parkway is a planned 10-

mile, four-lane highway, intended to reduce north-south congestion, improve safety and better 

link communities. Lots of interest groups have weighed in on this, but I think ti would be helpful 

for the citizens in our community to see for themselves what the discussion is about. 

Thursday, October 3 

Dulles Direct Town Hall Meeting  

I will hold my quarterly Dulles Direct Town Hall meeting on Thursday, October 3 at 7:00pm at 

Mercer Middle School located at 42149 Greenstone Dr, Stone Ridge, VA.  I am pleased to be 

joined at this meeting with Dulles District School Board Representative Jeff Morse.   Jeff and I 

will both give updates and then answer any and all questions.  

Monday, October 7 

First School Board Public Hearings on Attendance Zone for Cardinal Ridge Elementary  

Starting on October 7, the School Board will hold a series of public hearings on attendance zones 

for Cardinal Ridge Elementary School, opening in 2014.  The current elementary school 



attendance zones for Aldie, Arcola, Buffalo Trail, Hutchison Farm, Liberty, Little River, and 

Pinebrook Elementary Schools will be reviewed and possibly changed in establishing an 

attendance zone for Cardinal Ridge ES.  For more information on these meetings, click here.  

Wednesday, October 9 

Braddock and Pleasant Valley Intersection Public Hearing  

VDOT will hold its official public hearing on Wednesday, October 9 from 6:00pm to 8:00pm 

at Ormond Stone Middle School located at 5500 Sully Park Drive, Centreville, VA.  Design 

plans will be available for review and staff will be present to answer questions.   As I've 

mentioned, there is an organized effort in Fairfax County to generate opposition to this badly-

needed improvement, so we need Loudoun residents to attend and submit positive comments.  
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